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Greetings Brothers & Sisters,  
 
We are down to the nitty gritty with the Continuing Education Scholarship applications.  
The National application and the Oregon application are both due on February 15, 2023.  
You MUST have the applications turned in on or before that date: 
 

➢ Oregon Continuing Education Scholarship Application 
o Debbie Little, Scholarship Chairman 
o 91727 Sunnyside Road 
o Warrenton, OR  97146 
o Email: dlittle1822@gmail.com 

 
➢ National Continuing Education Scholarship Application 

o VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters 
o 406 W 34th Street, 10th Floor 
o Kansas City, MO  64111 
o Email: info@vfwauxiliary.org 
o Subject line in email: Continuing Education Scholarship 

Application 
 

This is important.  There is not a grace period for these applications.  If you are sending 
your application in to the Department of Oregon via snail mail, please email me the date 
you put the application in the mail. 
 
Please, please, please, contact me if you have questions regarding this opportunity.  The 
award notification for Oregon will be March 31, 2023. 
 
I hope you are attending the Voice of Democracy and Patriot Pen Award Banquet during 
our Mid-Winter Conference.  I am very happy that I am the Scholarship Chairman again 
this year and get to hang out with our Voice of Democracy District winners and our State 
Patriot Pen winner.  It is a fun day on Saturday for the kids and us. 
 
Loyally, 
 
 
Cookie (Debbie) Little 
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